CONSULATE GENERAL OF THE REPUBLIC OF THE PHILIPPINES
SHANGHAI

NOTICE TO THE PUBLIC

The Department of Foreign Affairs requests the
public’s kind understanding on the ongoing delays in
the release of passports. These delays are due to
technical issues on part of the company printing the
passports.

Those with immediate travel plans are advised to
wait until their passports are released before
confirming their flights. -

Please be assured that the Department is exerting
all efforts to ensure the resumption of normal
services as soon as possible.

Shanghai, 20 December 2016
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